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INT. LESBIAN BAR - NIGHT

Cole sits at the bar next to Heather. He's a few drinks in.

COLE
You want to know what it's like? It's 
like being married to a woman who's on 
her period, 24/7.

The BUTCH BARTENDER shoots a look. Heather smiles her off.

COLE
(noticing)

Shit. Sorry, is that offensive?

HEATHER
Moderately, but we've all been there.

COLE
The rules don't apply and I can't 
blame her. It's the drugs and the 
surgery, but still.

Cole's phone RINGS. Stacey. He hits decline.

HEATHER
Things change. I was straight for 
about a semester Freshman year. People 
grow.

COLE
And it's not just kids, which should 
maybe upset me more but maybe its for 
the best. Now she doesn't wanna get 
her boobs done, have I told you 
that?She's got these expanders in, but 
they should get swapped out with the 
actual implants so she can sleep on 
her stomach and-

HEATHER
Maybe she's had enough surgery for a 
while?

COLE
Ya know what it's like? It's like 
trying to defuse a bomb. One crossed 
wire and boom. No sex with the bomb.

HEATHER
Well her body...
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COLE
I'm aware, more than most. But have 
you ever been with someone with no 
nipples? It's like, where do you 
start? Regular "on ramp" is closed, so 
good luck getting the car even close 
to the speed limit.

Heather's phone RINGS. Stacey again. She picks up the phone 
and shoots a quick text to her.

HEATHER
You're being stalked. Close your tab, 
sexy. Time to go home.

COLE
So I can't crash with you? Are you 
getting lucky?

HEATHER
Not with you as my big CIS het wing- 
man.

COLE
Wing-person. If she says she's in the 
hospital, don't read into it. Unless 
she's in the hospital? Shit, is she 
okay?


